TESTIMONIALS

In April 2005, I was involved in a car wreck. I was taken to the emergency room where I was
examined. They determined I had neck pain, secondary to whiplash injury. I was prescribed
medication and discharged. Two weeks later I still had moderate to severe neck pain. In addition,
I was developing low back pain and stiffness. The medication was not helping. My sister referred
me to Dr Jones.

I was given a through physical and x-rays were taken. I returned the following day for a Report of
Findings and my first ever Chiropractic adjustment. I had immediate relief from the severe pain.

I kept my appointments and did the exercises Dr. Jones assigned me. After only a few
adjustments the mild pain I was experiencing was gone and the range of motion in my low back
and neck had returned.

Dr. Jones definitely changed my life by stopping the pain and allowing me to return to my normal
life style.

Brenda



